
PTP Website/ Meeting
Minutes

Visit our
Website
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Wednesday

1/3-1/10

Menu 1/1-1/5

Menu 1/8-1/12

 

Reindeer Games
Before winter break, students competed in reindeer games. They

participated in various activities to earn points for their house. As with all
of our competitions, the focus is teamwork and good sportsmanship.

https://www.badenacademy.org/
https://badenacademyptp.weebly.com/
https://www.badenacademy.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Kds4_QomK0r1qlx7j21OAT75yHnnBQ5-WWIFGn_LCso/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1q12htvGkyQY-LaCRzpKPvDIvTYQKdymwoIMXVYSmKUE/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.badenacademy.org/


The house points and winners are listed below:
1st Place: Altruismo 115pts
2nd Place: Reveur 110 pts
3rd Place: Amistad 80 pts
4th Place: Isibindi 70 pts

Week at a Glance
1/3-1/8

Wednesday, January 3 - D day
Chess Club 3:00-4:00pm

Thursday, January 4 - E Day
PTP Meeting 5pm - Atrium and Zoom

Take Action 3:00-4:00pm

Friday, January 5- A Day

Monday, January 8- B Day
Mobile Dentist

​CoSpaces 3:00-4:00pm
Stained Glass 2:50-4:00pm

Tuesday, January 9- C Day
Robotics Club 3:00-4:00pm

Wednesday, January 10- D Day

Looking Ahead

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HWBJYRa9XbMmmaJKl7OHNpw_a3IA_inI2T6HEnK1k1Q/edit?usp=sharing


School Lottery Information

Applications for next school year will be available on our website on December 1st,
should you need to apply for any new siblings. Current enrolled students do not need to
reapply! Please read our policy on lottery and preference for applicants.  
 
As a public charter school, our admissions process includes the completion of a digital and
random lottery, through which we identify students to be offered a slot for the upcoming school
year. The lottery for Kindergarten will be conducted on January 25, 2024. Students in
older grades will form a wait list until the end of the current school year until we see how
many available spots we have.

Should we receive more applicants than the number of expected open seats for the upcoming
school year, students who were not selected in the initial lottery are placed on a waitlist and
offered admissions as seats become available.

During the lottery, the nature of our charter requires that we give preference to applicants for the
lottery (for the upcoming school year) in the following order:

·   Siblings of existing BACS students from the Ambridge Area School District
·   Siblings of existing BACS students from all other districts
·   Family members of BACS founders - in the Ambridge Area School District
·   Family members of BACS founders - from all other districts
·   Students from the Ambridge Area School District
·   Students from all other districts

During open enrollment (for the current school year, or for the upcoming school year after the
lottery has been completed), admissions are handled on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Please contact the front office with any questions that you may have.

Towing to Begin on January 3rd



Beginning on January 3rd, any vehicle parked in
the Sisters of Saint Joseph parking lot, will be
towed. Please do not  park there under any
circumstance.

November Readers and Writers of the
Month

Reader of the Month
K-2: Kaylee Oliver
3-6: Austyn Furtado
Writer of the Month
K-3; Zaura Turner
4-6: Alexandra Mackey

Performance Dates
Blue Cast- Thursday, April 25 at 7:00pm

Saturday, April 27 at 2:00pm

Red Cast- Friday, April 26 at 7:00pm
Saturday, April 27 at 7:00pm

Rehearsal
Schedule

PTP Meeting

PTP meeting is this Thursday at 5pm in the Atrium.
For your convenience, you can join online via
Zoom.

Zoom Link

Title 1 Update

https://files.constantcontact.com/4581f371901/b6fe7c97-a2ba-4cd4-be6f-d935e3301edc.pdf?rdr=true
https://meet.google.com/rkg-udnb-ssp


Title 1 Flyer

Don't forget to look at our website for all the information that
we discussed at our Fall Parent Meeting. You will find the
PowerPoint and some great websites that help with reading
at home. If you are interested in any additional resources
please feel free to look at the following sheet and let me
know if you would like a copy. You can choose resources at
no cost and the materials will be mailed to your home. If you
have any questions please reach out to Samantha Lesak
at samantha.lesak@badenacademy.org

Mobile Dentist

The mobile dentist will be here on January 8th for
screenings. If you'd like to sign your child up, you can use
the link below or print out the flier. More information will

mailto:samantha.lesak@badenacademy.org


be coming home soon.
https://www.myschooldentist.com/Default.aspx

Mobile Dentist
Flier

https://www.myschooldentist.com/Default.aspx
https://files.constantcontact.com/4581f371901/f850303b-0fdf-4fdd-845a-31dcfe517c87.pdf?rdr=true




Baden Academy Charter School 
 1016 W State St,
Baden, PA 15005
(855) 590-2227

Email
Us
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